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19th April 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 28th April, Year 6 will be having an exciting curriculum enrichment day based around our topic of 

World War II.  

 

Throughout the day, children will complete a variety of tasks rooted in war history such as: 

 

 Code breaking activities and learning about Alan Turing  

 Learning about life as an evacuee through literature and role play 

 Discovering the joy of Victory in Europe day (VE Day) 

 Discovering information on other key events and people that impacted the war 

 A World War II style PE lesson 

 

To enhance the experience of the day, we would like to invite the children to come into school dressed as 

World War II evacuees. This is entirely optional, but will make the day more immersive where possible. If 

your child does not wish to dress up, please ensure they come into school in normal school uniform.  

 

If you have any questions regarding homework, please contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr G Holloway and Mr L Wisbey 
Year 6 class teachers 
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